
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular 

meeting of the Human Services Commission 

scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 11, 

2014, in the Library Community Meeting Room at 

625 N. San Vicente Blvd., West Hollywood, CA 

90069, has been cancelled due to the lack of a 

quorum. 

 

A special meeting will be held Tuesday, November 

18, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in Fiesta Hall, 1200 N. Vista 

Ave., West Hollywood, CA 90046. 

 
 

 


